
Dear SJF Families,
 
The warm weather and sunshine are adding to the excitement the end of the
school year brings! As a faculty and staff, we are still on such a high from last
week’s teacher and staff appreciation festivities; thank you all again!

As our athletic seasons come to a close for the 2023-2024 school year, we would
like to thank all of our parents and volunteer coaches and coordinators who
donate their time and energy to our kids all year long. Without you, our sports
programs wouldn’t be possible. We would also like to congratulate all of our
athletes this year on a job well done! Way to go Falcons! 

Today was the Class of 2024's Ribbon Mass. Ribbons are symbolic of so many
stages of our lives, including special occasions and celebrations.
Congratulations to our 8th grade class. This class is unique and remarkable. Our
8th grade Falcons are kind, empathetic, hard working, flexible and even keeled.
After every off campus experience this year, I have received a call from
someone outside of our school community, complimenting this class on their
behavior and manners. Thank you to their parents for raising such wonderful
human beings. We are so proud of this class and so sad to see them go. One
thing we know for sure is that their future is oh so bright! 
 
There are so many incredible things going on at SJF. Thank you for entrusting
your children to us each day and for choosing Catholic education, but
specifically St. John Fisher School. You belong here. 

In unity and hope,

 St. John Fisher School                                                                 
 

                  May 17, 2024 

 -Mrs. Maura Nash 

Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Our Falcons are brave, smart, 
important, kind and loved. 



School Board Update

 St. John Fisher School                                                                 
 

                  May 17, 2024 

At Tuesday’s school board meeting, SJF Leadership presented our
state of the school and finance update. A special shout-out to our
guests who attended Tuesday’s meeting. Thank you for your interest
and attendance! We love hearing different perspectives and engaging
in rich discussion regarding the top priorities of our parents and
community. Your feedback is a critical part in setting our school
board’s agenda. Be on the lookout for our financial report and tuition
update in the form of a letter and one page summary next week. 
Please consider joining SJF's school advisory board. The top 2 areas
of focus for next year are fundraising and enrollment. Please fill out the
application, linked here, if you are interested by June 1st. Email
sjfsab@gmail.com with any questions.

Manna Update

The Manna Fundraising Requirement ($300/family) will be added in
the FACTS system in the coming weeks. All families will see a $300
charge and then it will be adjusted based on the amount earned for the
school up until April 30th, 2024. For example, families that met the
$300 fundraising requirement, will see two notifications ($300 fee –
$300 adjustment = no charge). The individual earnings achieved will
be reflected on your FACTS statement on book day in August. For the
family in the above example that achieved the $300 goal, they will get
a deduction off tuition for the following year. You can start accruing for
next year’s Manna Fundraising requirement as of May 1st. If you
decided not to participate this year, but would like to reduce the $300
fundraising fee through everyday shopping, please review the flyer
below for additional information. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3r86rIimY2Eu0VCybj4OLt0Pq9mohlljtVvwWU7rtaJELxw/viewform
mailto:sjfsab@gmail.com


    

Our 3rd- 8th grade Falcons are completing their 3rd and Final iReady
Diagnostic next week. Falcons, don’t forget to get a good night’s sleep,
eat a well-balanced breakfast, take your time, and be confident in all
you’ve learned. You’ve got this! 
GIRLS BASKETBALL: Girls entering 3rd - 8th grade next year, visit this
link to register for basketball . Evaluations for girls entering 6th-8th grade
are Monday and Tuesday of next week. 
REMINDER: We do not offer a hot lunch option for the month of June.
Please be mindful of your child’s field trip when ordering lunch. 
Let's Grow our Falcon Family! Do you have a new neighbor or a new baby
on your block? Let us know! We'd love to welcome them to our SJF
Community! Email Mrs. Houston with the details: khouston@sjfschool.us.
Thank you!
Do you want to order an SJF yearbook? See the flyer below for more
information.
Extended Day: Don't forget to sign-up your child here. If you have
questions, please reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
Trying to prevent that summer (academic) slide? Visit this link to see the
different options and recommendations to keep our Falcons sharp all
summer long! Questions? Reach out to Ms. Schiavone,
mschiavone@sjfschool.us or Mrs. Brogan, kbrogan@sjfschool.us.   
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The food collection in the church parking lot continues every Saturday
morning from 9:30 -10 a.m.  The ITEM OF THE MONTH FOR MAY is
CANNED VEGETABLES of any kind. Other foods and diapers sizes 4, 5, and
6 are also much appreciated to stock our pantry. Thank you for all you do,
Falcons!
Call Pam O'Mara (773-612-0281) or Jerry and Pat Hayes (773-203-7881)
with any questions.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13XhR6LZT6p3f6eim8E6KVNqn4abJug3dyoHt6vs1Kwc/viewform?ts=663d322a&edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13XhR6LZT6p3f6eim8E6KVNqn4abJug3dyoHt6vs1Kwc/viewform?ts=663d322a&edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10s_lQ2OBPGvF8HtV67FkIDtk2sQ5SGPnrV9UOUbjl1w/edit?usp=sharing


Looking Ahead 

Saturday, May 18th 
4 p.m. Mass - All are welcome! 

Manna @ The Convent 
8:30 - 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, May 19th  
8 a.m & 11 a.m. Mass

All are welcome! 

Monday, May 20th 
SJF Band Concert @

Marist, 7 p.m. 

iReady Begins this week for 3rd
-8th graders. We can’t wait to see 

how far you’ve grown! 

Tuesday, May 21st 8th Grade Science Fair

Wednesday, May 22nd
8th Grade 

Great America Trip 

                                                  Manna @ 
                                              the Convent 
                                                  6-7 p.m. 

Thursday, May 23rd
3rd Grade Chicago 

Field Trip!  

Friday, May 24th 

Kids Helping Kids Dress Down Day! 
Dress in Red & bring in a $1 for 

Special Olympics!
8th Graders vs. Special Olympic

Athlete Basketball Game! 
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If you want to change the world, go home and love your family. 
-Mother Teresa





Congratulations to our 5th & 6th Grade Mathletes!
These students competed in 4 regional and
national math competitions this year. 5th
grade had 5 national winners and the 6th

grade had 11 national winners. 
Holly Mueller and Jimmy Sullivan

 placed first. We are so proud of you! 
Way to go FALCONS!  













Thank you for supporting 
St. John Fisher!  

Manna Update

https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/Manna_Flyer_Summer_2023_Fall_Updates.docx_-_Google_Docs.pdf




 
Memorial Day – No School: 5.27 
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.31, 12:00 p.m.
“Clap-out” 
Graduation: 6.2 ~ 1 p.m. 
Last Day of School: 6.6 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal 

 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

St. John Fisher Abbreviated Calendar 
*Below is a list of important dates for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 
*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council collaboration:
May 29th. 

You belong here.



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 



Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  




